
 
City of Missoula, Montana 

Item to be Referred to City Council Committee 
 

Committee:  Public Works 
 
Item:  Referral – Professional Services Agreement with IMEG for N. 2nd 

and Cottonwood 
 
Date:   July 21, 2021 
 
Sponsor(s):  Andrew Schultz 
 
Prepared by: Ashley Strayer 
 
Ward(s) Affected: 

☒ Ward 1 

☐ Ward 2 

☐ Ward 3 

 

☐ All Wards 

☐ Ward 4 

☐ Ward 5 

☐ Ward 6 

 

☐ N/A

 
Action Required: 
Approve the Professional Services Agreement with IMEG for N. 2nd and Cottonwood main 
replacement. 
 
Recommended Motion(s): 
I move the City Council:  Approve and authorize the Mayor to sign a Professional Services 
Agreement with IMEG for N. 2nd and Cottonwood main replacement at a cost not to exceed 
$85,140.00. 
 
Timeline: 
Referral to committee: July 26, 2021 
Committee discussion: August 4, 2021 
Council action (or sets hearing): August 9, 2021 
Public Hearing: N/A 
Deadline: N/A 
 
Background and Alternatives Explored: 
Missoula Water proposes to hire IMEG Corp. to provide design and construction administration 
services for the replacement of approximately 1,700 linear feet of aging water main. The existing 
pipe is Kalmein which has been identified as a Priority 1 water main pipe type for replacement. 
This project was chosen because an on-going leak study has identified this area as having a high 
likelihood of leaking water mains. This project also pairs well with the water main that was 
replaced in S 3rd Street in 2020 and allows us to remove most of the Priority 1 replacement water 
main in this area of town. 
 
Financial Implications: 
$85,140.00 from Water Enterprise Fund 
 
Links to external websites: 
 
 


